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brief overview

Income Taxation

What’s the effect on personal allowance, basic rate ban and personal savings allowance? Is it
time to review your scheme?

National Insurance Contributions

What are the different class rates? Changes to the higher rate threshold? Action to take?

Pension

A reduction in money purchase annual allowance? Are you planning to draw benefits from
your pension plans or retire abroad? Action to take?

National Savings and Investment

Are interest rate set to rise? Do you your income options available and the risks
involved? Action to be take?



Fringe Benefits

Are you aware the importance of salary sacrifice arrangements, transitions and exceptions? Action to
take?

Past performance is not a reliable guide to the future. The value of investments and the income from them can go down
as well as up. The value of tax reliefs depend upon individual circumstances and tax rules may change. The FCA does not
regulate tax advice. This newsletter is provided strictly for general consideration only and is based on our understanding
of law and HM Revenue & Customs practice as at September 2016 and the contents of the Finance Bill 2016. No action
must be taken or refrained from based on its contents alone. Accordingly no responsibility can be assumed for any loss



occasioned in connection with the content hereof and any such action or inaction. Professional advice is necessary for
every case.



